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To:
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Attachments:

Dear Mr Johnstone,

Official information request for peer reviews.

I refer to your official information request dated May 19 for a copy of all peer reviews
 (external and internal) of the report 'South Dunedin Public Infrastructure Performance
 During June 2015 Flood Event Follow Up'.

I have received the following information from Ruth Stokes, General Manager
 Infrastructure and Networks: "The response to Mr Johnstone is that we have had a peer
 review done, however this is still in draft and yet to be finalised (as staff have been
 focusing on forward work demands, and we have staff away).  Once the review is finalised
 it will be publicly released."
Therefore we have decided to refuse your request under section 17(d) of the Local
 Government Official Information and Meetings Act, as the information requested will
 soon be publically available.

You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman of this decision.
 Information about how to make a complaint is available at
 www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or freephone 0800 802 602.

If you wish to discuss this decision with us, please feel free to contact either Ms Stokes on
 474-3669, or Group Manager Corporate Services, Sandy Graham, on 474-3429.

Yours sincerely

Arlene Goss
Governance Support Officer
Dunedin City Council
 
50 The Octagon, Dunedin; P O Box 5045, Moray Place, Dunedin 9058, New Zealand
Telephone:  03 477 4000
Email: Arlene.Goss@dcc.govt.nz
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